Little Seeds & Nursery

Allocation Process

If you have submitted an application for our Little Seeds Baby Unit or Nursery you will
be contacted by Heidi Stacey, our Early Years Administrator as follows:

For Autumn intake, you shall be contacted during the second half of the Summer Term
(around June) for a September start date.

For Spring intake, you shall be contacted during the second half of the Autumn Term
(around November) for a January start date.

For Summer intake, you shall be contacted during the second half of the Spring Term
(around the end of February) for an April start date.

Heidi will discuss availability with you and try to accommodate your requirements, you
will receive written confirmation of your child's place and sessions.

You will be offered a chance to come with your child to visit our Nursery/Little Seeds and
meet our teachers and teaching assistants.

Your sessions are fixed for a term unless there are exceptional circumstances and they
need to be changed.

If you wish to apply for a place in either Little Seeds or Nursery please visit
our website by clicking here and download an application form. Alternatively,
you can collect one from the school office.
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https://www.ovschool.co.uk/

